
Bullying Incident Report 

 

August 18, 2022 through December 16, 2022 

 

Public school districts in Ohio are required to make available a report of the number of student 
“bullying/harassment” incidents on a semi-annual basis, and post that report on the school district 
website. 

The following are bullying/harassment incidents reported by each building principal during the first 
semester of the 2022-2023 school year. 

 

Building Reported Incidents 

Pleasantville Elementary School 0 

Bremen Elementary School 0 

Rushville Middle School 5 

Fairfield Union High School 3 
 


